
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring a safe and healthy 

environment for our students, we would like to share our updated Health and Safety Guidelines. 

Health Guidelines 

• Regular health screenings for students and staff. 

• Encouragement of hand hygiene practices. 

• Mandatory reporting of illnesses to the school nurse. 

Safety Protocols 

• Emergency drills will be conducted monthly. 

• Clear visitor policies to ensure campus safety. 

• Regular maintenance and cleaning of school facilities. 

COVID-19 Measures 

• Face masks are recommended indoors. 

• Social distancing practices will be enforced. 

• Vaccination verification may be required for specific events. 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in keeping our school community safe. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


